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REPORT TO BOARD OF TRUSTEES 
Scott Johnson, Director of Education 

 
 

Enclosure 9   
 

Date:    May 17, 2022 

Prepared by:  Scott Johnson, Director of Education 

Subject:  Principal and Vice Principal Appointments for September 2022 

 
 
BACKGROUND: 
 
Further changes to school leadership assignments for September 2022 are required due to an 
additional retirement in our principal ranks.  Mark Renaud has announced his retirement, effective the 
end of June.  Mark is an experienced Catholic leader, who has served at a number of school 
communities – most recently at St. Peter Canisius.  His knowledge and expertise will be missed by his 
colleagues across the system. 
 
As a result of Mark’s retirement, I am making the following changes to the Principal and Vice Principal 
assignments, effective September 1, 2022: 
 

• Erin Moffat-Sharpe, Vice Principal, St. Patrick’s Catholic High School is appointed to Principal, 

St. Peter Canisius Catholic School; 

• Jamie Majeski, Teacher, St. Patrick’s Catholic High School is appointed to Vice Principal, St. 

Patrick’s Catholic High School. 

 
In addition, I am appointing Luana Sfalcin to part-time Vice Principal, at Sacred Heart Catholic School, 
Sarnia.  I am grateful that Luana has accepted my invitation to temporarily interrupt her retirement, to 
assist the Board in this important role. 
 
I know that our entire staff will join me as we welcome Luana back from retirement this September; 
and congratulate Erin and Jamie on their appointments, wishing them much continued success in their 
new roles.  We also offer Mark our best wishes for a retirement filled with God’s blessings of good 
health, joy and more time with family and friends! 
 
 
RECOMMENDATIONS: 
 
That the St. Clair Catholic District School Board receive the report: Principal and Vice Principal 
Appointments for September 2022, for information. 
 


